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   February Report  

Dates to Remember 

Feb. 10- Earthquake Drill 

Feb. 12- PJ Day (Bring $2.00) 

Feb 13&14- No School 

Feb. 17- No School – Family Day 

Feb. 24- Class and Panorama Picture 

Feb. 25- Pancake Breakfast (bring 

$3.00) 

Feb. 26- Ash Wednesday- School     

Mass and pink shirt day. Wear pink 

shirts.  

 

 

Happy 

Birthday! 

Sabine 

(Feb. 25) 

Mrs. Sorochuk 

(Feb. 28) 

 

 

Reminders 
• Please put a dry pair of socks in 

your child’s backpack in case of 

wet feet.  

• If your child is sick, PLEASE 

make sure they stay home. We 

don’t want to spread any germs 

to other children (and teachers!) 

• Home reading needs to be 

returned every Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday. Please 

read with your child every day.  

 

 

 Happy Leap Year everyone! 29 Days in February this year!  

January was a good month for review and starting new things.  In math we reviewed numbers 1-10 and we 

are starting to write numbers 11-20. We can recognize 2D objects and we are learning about odd and even 

numbers. In Science we learned about Canadian Geese and other Canadian Woodland animals.  During 

Socials, we have learned about many helpful people in our community. We have also started our home 

reading program and writing full sentences with phonetic spelling and sight words.  

 

 

A Look at This Month… 

 
There is a lot happening for such a short month. We will finish counting our way to 100 day! In math, we 

are going to start recognizing  3D objects, and learning how to add and subtract numbers. In religion, we 

will be learning about St. Valentine and have a little Valentine’s Day party on Wednesday, February 12th. 

If your child would like to bring Valentine’s Day cards that day, they absolutely can, but please remember 

to include all students. Also, we are going to start “I Am A Gift From God” Program. Please check your 

child’s backpack regularly for homework that you and your child will need to complete. We are also 

going to discuss Ash Wednesday and Lent. We will also be learning about penguins and the orca whale 

and be gearing up for a field trip to the Aquarium!  

 


